
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Friday 23rd June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 2 Performance of Fantastic Mr Fox 

 

This year, Year 2 will be performing Fantastic Mr Fox.  There will be two performances to accommodate 

both classes as follows: 

 

Red class parents: Tuesday 18th July at 9:30am 

Yellow class parents: Wednesday 19th July at 9:30am 

 

If you are unable to attend on the day designated to your child’s class, please feel free to swap with a 

parent from the other class. 

 

On the morning of the performances, children will attend school as usual.  We ask that Year 2 parents 

waiting to watch the performance, either return at 9:30am or wait in the playground until all children have 

entred the building, after which we will allow entrance into the infant hall. 

 

We look forward to seeing you then. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 


